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Hello neighbor!

We kicked off last weekend with a splash! More than 150 people in our
community came to join us in the groundbreaking of our new Orange
Memorial Park Aquatic Center where we will began construction on TWO
new pools! Visit our website here to keep up with the progress.
Remember: the Orange Pool and the Tennis Drive parking lot is
expected to remain open until the grand opening of our new aquatic
center in Summer 2025.

http://www.ssf.net/newpool
http://www.ssf.net/newpool


 



This month, we have plenty of opportunities to celebrate our planet
beginning with an Earth Day storytime with me, next Tuesday at 10:30
a.m. at the Youth Library (2nd floor) in the Main Library on 901 Civic
Campus Way.

 



We are still looking for volunteers and vendors to help provide education
or services to the community at our first ever 2024 Earth Day event, The
Planet vs. Plastics. Interested vendors/volunteers: contact our co-host,
Stephanie Martin of Walang Sayang at walangsayangeco@gmail.com or
(650) 410-2999.

Questions?

 

mailto:walangsayangeco@gmail.com
mailto:walangsayangeco@gmail.com


Later this month, we’ll also be recognizing Arbor Day with a tree planting
event. Come roll up your sleeves with your friends and family at
Westborough Park on April 27 at 11:00 a.m.

 

Another way you can care for our environment is by becoming a Storm
Drain Defender! The Adopt A Storm Drain Program is a volunteer



program with an initiative aimed at fostering community involvement and
keeping our city streets and waterways clean.

Learn More

 

Earlier this week, our South San Francisco Police Department
announced the implementation of Project Guardian, a voluntary registry
program that allows caregivers and family members to register
vulnerable persons and those with special needs (including but not
limited to Autism, Dementia, Alzheimer’s, or mental health diagnoses)
into a free, confidential database managed and maintained by the police
department. Learn more about how this program will help officers serve
our community.
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Now Accepting Applications for Youth Summer Internship
Program (YSIP)

https://adopt-a-catch-basin-southcity.hub.arcgis.com/
https://www.ssf.net/departments/police/on-line-reporting-permits-and-forms/project-guardian
https://www.ssf.net/Home/Components/News/News/11594/433


The City of South San Francisco is excited to announce its 4th annual
Youth Summer Internship Program. The 8-week program will run June
10 - August 2, and provide high school students (ages 15-18) with paid,
hands-on learning and development opportunities while gaining exposure
to local government, discovering available career paths at the City of
South San Francisco, and building skills and a foundation for future
success. No experience is required to apply! Selected interns will work
between 20-25 hours per week in one of the City’s departments.
Complete an interest form by Friday, April 12 at 5:00 p.m. to be
considered. Interns will be selected via lottery drawing after initial
eligibility screening.

More Information

 
2024 Youth Art S

Join us on April 12 (4:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.) and April 13 (10:00 a.m. –
4:00 p.m.), to view the artistry of South San Francisco Unified School
District students (kindergarten – high school), featuring hundreds of
colorful works in a variety of visual arts media. Performing arts
presentations and craft activities are also planned for this inspiring
annual program. The event is free, and open to the public, and will be
held at the Library | Parks and Recreation Center at 901 Civic Campus
Way.

Learn More

https://forms.gle/JKtQ3Uugddm8Wvxm7
https://www.ssf.net/departments/human-resources/internships
http://www.ssf.net/culturalarts


 
2024 Jack Drago Cultural Arts Commission Youth Art

Scholarship

The SSF Cultural Arts Commission is awarding up to three scholarships, for
up to a total of $3,000 to South San Francisco Unified School District
(SSFUSD) graduating high school seniors who have shown achievement in
the arts and plan to continue the study of art. Acceptable art forms include but
are not limited to photography, sculpture, digital media, ceramics, performing
arts, literary arts. Candidates should submit a completed application form
and samples of their art by Wednesday, April 17.

Learn More

More Information

https://www.ssf.net/departments/parks-recreation/recreation-division/cultural-arts/current-opportunities-for-artists
https://www.ssf.net/departments/library/services/teens


Apply Here

 
Learn With Us at the Library

https://forms.office.com/r/3n0atTdKkN


Now through Tuesday, April 8: Solar Eclipse glasses
giveawayThe Solar Eclipse will be happening on Tuesday, April 8.
Pick up your free pair of solar eclipse glasses. Limit 1 per person,
while supplies last. Visit Eclipse2024.org for more information.
(Main Library, 2nd floor Youth Library, 901 Civic Campus Way and
Grand Avenue Library, 206 Walnut Avenue)

Thursday, April 11, 6:00 p.m. Author Talk with Kate Zernike,
“The Exceptions: Nancy Hopkins, MIT & the Fight for Women
in Science”Kate Zernicke, the Pulitzer Prize–winning journalist
who broke the story, will be live and in-person to discuss her book
about the elite women scientists at MIT, and their history-making
fight for equality (Council Chambers, 901 Civic Campus Way)

Saturday, April 13, 2:00 p.m.: Uncle Jer’s Traveling Bee
ShowCelebrate the buzz around National Library Week with Uncle
Jer's Traveling Bee Show! Learn the bee dance, taste honey, and

https://www.eclipse2024.org/


see live bees in a safe observation hive through storytelling and
puppetry by Ms. Ellen and Uncle Jer! (Grand Avenue Library, 206
Walnut Avenue)

 
Drop in to the Roberta Cerri Teglia Center Senior Center

A wide range of drop-in programs are offered for Adults 50+ at the
Roberta Cerri Teglia Center Monday - Saturday. Enjoy a fine art
exploration class, sing your heart out at karaoke, relax with Yoga, or get
your Zumba on. There is something for everyone.
 
The Roberta Cerri Teglia Center also includes an Adult Day Care Center
to help frail or impaired adults with disabilities remain in the community
through social, mental, and physical stimulation.

Learn More

 
SSF Farmers’ Market

http://www.ssf.net/seniors


Support local farmers and small businesses at the SSF Farmers’ Market.
Pick up fresh, delicious fruits and vegetables straight from the source!
Additional features include a food truck, fresh hummus, fresh baked
goods, candles, plants, crafts, and much more!

Learn More

 

COMMUNITY RESOURCES
Hip Housing

HIP Housing's Home Sharing Program helps match individuals seeking
housing with people who have a room or Accessory Dwelling Unit (ADU)
to rent. You can find a renter or place to live in a safe and supportive
manner thanks to HIP's extensive matching process, which includes one
on one interviews, background checks, verification of renter income, a
Living Together Agreement, and follow-up support. Contact HIP Housing

https://www.ssf.net/departments/city-manager/community-relations/south-san-francisco-farmers-market


at (650) 348-6660.

Learn More

 
Save 50% off transit with Clipper START!

Clipper START is a FREE discount program that provides 50% off single-
ride bus, BART, rail and ferry transit fares to eligible Bay Area residents
ages 19-64.

Once approved for the START program, riders will receive a Clipper
START card that will automatically apply the agency’s discount fare on
use—just load value, tap and go!

For more information about the program, qualifications and available
discounts, go to clipperstartcard.com.

 
Measles Update from San Mateo County Health

http://www.hiphousing.org/
https://clipperstartcard.com


Please help us continue to keep our residents safe. Protect yourself and
others against Measles. Share Measles updates broadly with your teams,
networks, and community.

While the risk of measles exposure remains low for most Bay Area
residents, the increasing number of cases nationwide and in California
underscores the importance of robust protection against this highly
contagious and dangerous illness.

Learn More

 
Yours in service,
James Coleman
Mayor of South San Francisco

https://gethealthysmc.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d2c0b48f8578be98ce469613&id=00a3e0eacb&e=b5b607ad1b
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